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Welcome to Minsthorpe Year 6! 

Hello! I am very pleased you have chosen Minsthorpe 
Community College to be your next school.   My 
name is Mrs Drysdale and I work very closely with 
the teachers and other staff at your current school to 
ensure you are ready for starting your secondary 
school experience.  

At this time, we find ourselves in a very different and 
unusual situation.  I want to reassure you that I am 
doing what I can to continue to bring you a         
transition experience so you will feel ‘Ready for  
Minsthorpe’ when you start with us.   

As soon as we are allowed to and are able to, I 
would love to welcome you to Minsthorpe so that 
you can start the transition process face to face.  My 
aim is that the transition process is as smooth as   
possible for you. 

Some of you have already been sending me in work 
you have completed from the ‘Ready for Minsthorpe’ 
work booklet I shared with your Year 6 teachers.  
Thank you for that—it has been fantastic to see such 
quality from our new starters! Please continue to 
complete the challenges as it will help support your 
learning when you start with us. 

I am sure you will have lots of questions and I hope 
to answer as many of these as possible.  Please feel 
free to email me any questions to 

Year6questions@minsthorpe.cc 

 

Mrs Drysdale 

Associate Assistant Principal 

Transition & Enrichment 

“Minsthorpe Community 

College: A place where   

everyone plays their part in 

strengthening our learning 

community through        

motivation, commitment 

and care.” 

Some of our current Year 7 

Please visit the Year 6 Transition page on 

our website for the most up to date    

transition information 

https://minsthorpe.cc/year-6-transition/   
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Dear Y6 Parents/Carers 

We fully appreciate that is a worrying time for you and your family. Your child’s Year 6 journey has been heavily 

disrupted and there are many opportunities and experiences which the students are now not able to share with 

their classmates and friends. I would like to reassure you that we will do our best to answer any questions and 

alleviate any anxieties that you may have about your child coming to Minsthorpe Community College. 

The jump up from Primary to Secondary is an exciting yet anxious time for many and in any usual year, students 

would have been attending Minsthorpe for a range of different transition experiences.  We now know that this will 

not be a possibility during this half term.  In place of these activities we have created a remote transition package 

to support the process for this year.  This includes the following: 

 ‘Ready for Minsthorpe’ student activity booklet (shared by Year 6 teachers and available now on the MCC 

website) 

 ‘MCC Additional Transition’ student booklet (shared by Year 6 teachers and available now on the MCC web-

site) 

 Virtual tour of the College (coming mid-June) 

 Year 6 Presentation video (coming end of June) 

 Parents Information Presentation video (coming end of June) 

 

You may already be thinking about purchasing school uniform.  Please can you refer to the uniform page on the 

College website https://minsthorpe.cc/school-uniform/  to ensure you fully understand what your child will need. 

The new Year 7 will have gold ties from September which have to be purchased from College.  The gold tie will 

stay with them up to Year 11.  We will be back in touch soon to explain the process we will have in place to  

purchase ties (and badges should you need them). 

One final note, if you have not yet returned the Registration and Admissions Form, please can you do so.  You can 

return it via post or email to enquiries@minsthorpe.cc  

 

If you have any queries or specific questions regarding transition, please contact me directly via email at  

ldrysdale@minsthorpe.cc.   If you have any general questions please send them to Year6questions@minsthorpe.cc 

 

Kind Regards, 

Laura Drysdale 

 

Follow us for the most up to date College news on Facebook and  

Twitter 

https://www.facebook.com/minsthorpecc
https://twitter.com/MinsthorpeCC
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Hello prospective Year 7, otherwise known as the 
best new year group! My name is Mrs Paul and I 
will be your joint CCTL next academic year.  

I have worked at Minsthorpe for ten years now 
and can guarantee you that it is such a special 
place. I feel so incredibly fortunate to love my job 
and the largest contributor to this is our students.  

I cannot wait to meet you; every single one of you! 
I have had the absolute privilege of taking a year 
group through from year 7, all the way to year 11     
therefore I know first hand the incredible bond 
that we will form together. Be excited! I am!  
I am sure that some of you may be feeling a little 
apprehensive about the journey ahead of you, but 
please be rest assured that you are in the best 
hands. Unity is incredibly important to me and my 
vision for us as a year group is that we will be 
strong, together. 
Enjoy your summer. I am so 
looking forward to meeting 
you all. See you soon!  

 

Mrs Paul 

Uniform Stockists  

 

Hi everyone, 

My name is Mrs Raistrick and I am, one half, of 
your CCTL dream team. I am so looking forward 
to getting to know you all and can’t wait to see 
what skills and attributions you bring to           
Minsthorpe.  

As a PE teacher, team work and cooperation 
are really important to me and I am very       
excited about us building relationships and 
working together to form one strong year group.  

I know current times are strange and uncertain 
but don’t worry, we are all in this together. I       
believe this will make us a stronger and more 
caring year group.  

Enjoy your summer break, and be ready to hit 
the ground running.  

I hope to see you all soon, 

 

Mrs Raistrick  

 

 

To help support Y6 and their families, I 

have created a special email address you 

can ask questions to.   

Year6questions@minsthorpe.cc   

This will be available from Monday 8th 

June until Friday 19th June.   

I will then follow the questions up with a 

Frequently Asked Questions newsletter 

which will be shared with the primary 

schools and on our College website. 

Activ Apparel 
Reception C, The Acorn Centre, 
51 High St. 
Grimethorpe. 
 S72 7BB 
Website: www.activapparel.co.uk  
Email: sales@activapparel.co.uk  
Mobile: 07936 762428 

Graham Briggs School     
Outfitters 
Contact number 07944 825 
103 
Email address: 
mattbriggs74@gmail.com 

  

Signature Retail Ltd 
13 Rogergate 
Pontefract 
Phone: 01977 703657 
Website: 
www.signatureretail.co.uk    
Email: signatureschool-
wear@gmail.com 

Smart Uniforms 
20 The springs 
Wakefield 
WF1 1QA 
01924 366633 
info@smartuniforms.co.uk 
www.smartuniforms.co.uk 

http://www.activapparel.co.uk
mailto:sales@activapparel.co.uk
mailto:mattbriggs74@gmail.com
http://www.signatureretail.co.uk
mailto:signatureschoolwear@gmail.com
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